
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Oregon businesses cannot bear the cost of unfunded mandates. More and more consumers will do their 
business online and we will have less need for employees. We will attract new business with this kind of 
legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lynn Irvin 
1302 Meriweather Ct SE 
Salem, OR 97306 
lcmelow@comcast.net 
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